
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

On behalf of the LSE SU Baltic Society and the LSE Centre for Macroeconomics it is my 
pleasure to extend to you the invitation to join us at our lecture series ‘Baltics in the EU: 
Economic and Social Perspective’. In broad terms, the lecture series seek to explore the 
different stages of the Euro-integration that the Baltic States are at and what opportunities 
do these create economically and socially. 

The first event, to be held on 28th February 2014, 18:30 at the LSE Hong Kong Theatre, is a 
lecture entitled ‘Latvia’s Road to the Eurozone’, to be given by the Governor of the Central 
Bank of Latvia, Mr. Ilmars Rimsevics. Mr. Rimsevics will discuss the recent introduction of 
the Euro in Latvia, including the economic developments after the restoration of 
independence that led to the Euro introduction, the opportunities and responsibilities it 
brings for Latvia as well as the future outlook of the Eurozone and Latvia's role in it. 

All the information about the attendance and registration can be found in the official LSE 
SU Baltic Society website, lsebalticsoc.co.uk, and on the Facebook page, 
facebook.com/LseSuBalticSociety. Please do not hesitate to contact me any time if you 
have any further questions.  

We look forward to seeing you at the event! 
 
Sincerely,  
Helga Gutmane 

LSE SU Baltic Society, Vice-President 

M.: +44 752 788 6888 

E.: h.gutmane@lse.ac.uk 


